Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of November 19, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Nancy McVetty, Kathy Barden

Called to order 6:30 PM

Minutes were read. Kathy made the motion to accept as written. Nancy seconded. Approved
2-0

Checks were signed. Abatements, intents, sewer and yield warrants and a current use
application were signed.

Jay McCusker arrived

After Jay had time to go over checks and get caught up on all the documents for signing, Kathy
Barden notarized Jay and Nancy’s signatures on a Deed.

At 6:45 PM Nancy opened the public hearing for the PILOT agreement with Ampersand
Gilman Hydro. The final documents were reviewed and signed by the board. No one had any
questions.

Jessie reported that FEMA has finalized the amount Dalton will received for the July 2017
storm that washed out many roads in Dalton. The amount is $24,23 8.37.

Vicky Ayer from DRA Municipal and Property Division send an overview report on Gary
Fournier for his 2018 total reval of the town.

Jessie had gathered information about making the tax assessment cards available online. Our
software company, Avitar, offers that service for $1105.00 per year. Our town website will
have a link to files from Avitar so that anyone can look at and print assessment cards online.
Kathy made a motion we move forward with getting this service up and running. Nancy
seconded. Approved 3-0

No further business.
Meeting adjourned 7:00 PM

Next meeting December 3, 2018

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Wentworth
Administrative Assistant
Dalton Selectboard
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